
SPRING GARDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

SUPPLY LETTER 
(Kindergarten) 

 

August  2020 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
To help you begin to plan and prepare for the upcoming school year, we are sharing some 
information regarding materials and supplies relevant to kindergarten. 
 
All children will need the following​: 
 

1. Back pack 
 

2. Lunch box or lunch bag 
 

3. One 1” 3-ring binder 
 

4. Donations of:  tissues, sanitizing wipes, hand sanitizer, hand soap 
(all of these items will be shared with fellow classmates) 
 
*All other materials such as: pencils, crayons, scissors, glue, etc. will be provided 
 
Please remember to ​label ALL personal items (back packs, lunch boxes, jackets, etc)​.  Your 
cooperation is greatly appreciated.  We look forward to seeing you in Kindergarten at Spring 
Garden. 
 

Kindly, 
The Kindergarten Teachers 
 
 


